[bookmark: _GoBack]Town of Maxton Police Department is looking for a police officer. The applicant must be at least 21 years of age, have a high school diploma or equivalent. The applicant must possess a valid North Carolina driver's license, a North Carolina certification in Basic Law Enforcement and have a current law enforcement firearm certification. Applicants shall have a clear criminal history and be of good moral character.  
Work includes patrolling the Town during a shift in a police car or on foot; preventing, detecting and investigating disturbances and crime; investigating traffic accidents, helping victims, and performing traffic control work; apprehending suspects; testifying in court; and executing related assignments. Employees must exercise judgment, initiative and calm control when performing duties. Applications can be picked up at 105 N Florence Street or available at www.ci.maxton.nc.us. Please forward all resumes and applications to the Maxton Police Department to the attention of Chief Na’Shayla Nelson. 
Employer: Town of Maxton
Expires: 4/28/2019


